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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Labor & Workforce Development  

Division of Employment and Training Services  
 

 

 

AVTEC Generator Supply and Installation 
IFQ # 722AVC1000 

Amendment # 3 

May 3, 2022 

This amendment is being issued to answer questions submitted by potential bidders. 

   

  

Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 

Question 1:   Can conventional steel or stainless mechanical piping be installed in place of the “Listed 

Flue” shown on M-100? Conventional piping - sized appropriately - is typically better suited 

for this application.   

 

Answer:  Please just submit your bid as you normally would. This question can be discussed with 

AVTEC after the start of the project. 

 

Question 2:    Is the contractor expected to apply for and maintain the Fire Marshall Permit for the 

automated fuel forwarding system? 

 

Answer: After contacting the Fire Marshall, they have confirmed that there is no such thing as an 

automated fuel forwarding system permit.  The contractor should be working with a permit, 

and it is the contractor’s responsibility to submit the plans to the Fire Marshall’s office and 

obtain a permit for work.  It’s a standard building permit however and has nothing to do with 

fuel forwarding.  

 

 

               

 

 


